
Dear Parents,  

Keeping in Touch, January 2021 

Although no substitute for being in school, remote learning appears to be working well. Thank you 

again for all the comments sent to individual class teachers as well as the office e-mail account. As 

remote learning evolves, we would like to introduce a time next week when each class will be 

meeting up. We have deliberately staggered these over the week so that it is possible for all pupils, 

including those in households where devices are being shared, to be involved in this live session. 

Each class teacher will be providing more details over the coming days. Please do let us know if you 

have issues going forward as there’s still a further 4 weeks to February half-term. 

With school closed for the majority of children, we have decided to postpone the forthcoming 

parent/ teacher consultations which were due to take place the week before the February holiday. 

These are now provisionally planned for Tuesday 23rd and Thursday 25th MARCH.  

With best wishes,  

Mr Ryan  


